
25th October 2013 
t„A•sv,...KM.c: 

Dear Camden Council 

We are very concerned about the plan to convert 3 Raglan Street into a block of earn with a mot 

02. C terrace (application 2013/64225/Pion the first floor. This external roof terrace for use by residents, 
would directly overlook our home and intis our first floor bedroom, Shinty/Ad greatly disturb our 
privacy and, as an outdoor communal space, risk causing loud noises disturbance, and alcohol 
drinking in both Raglan Street and Anglers Lane, especially late at night. This is a quiet and peaceful 

area with homes and we want it to stay that way, f o r  this mason we object to the detail of the Plan. 
However we have no objection to the change to residential use if there was no large outdoor 
amenity apace facing the streets. 

We ask you to reject this application. Meese inform us of your decision. 

Tours sincerely 

RECEIVED 
28 OCT 202 

C u l t u r e  & Environment 


